R J Singh <rjsingh@taurusagile.com>

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
10/14/2014 7:55:40 PM

Re: Draft CM letter

Katherine,

Thank you for sharing the draft, | would recommend a simpler letter more on the lines that Gov. Haley
is visiting India and as a part of the trip she would be in Punjab between Nov 13 - Nov 16 and would
look forward to a meeting on 11/13, also you could

mention that due to her parents being from Punjab , it holds a special place.

If you could provide a similar draft for the Deputy CM as | meet him at 10:30 am today, it would be
helpful. I would be available at 8 : 00 am as suggested by you.

Warm regards,
Raman Jeet Singh
Vice Chairman & Managing Director

Taurus Agile Technology Corporation (P) LTD.
LALRU , District SAS Nagar

PUNJAB, India

+91 1762 503000

+91 9815183864

On Oct 15, 2014, at 2:59, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Raman,

Hope all is well.

Attached is a draft letter for the Chief Minister of Punjab from Governor Haley.
Please review.

I will email the official signed copy tomorrow to Mr. Cheema, you, and Ambassador Taranjit Sandhu,
Depty Chief of Mission, Embassy of India.

He's been very supportive of Governor Haley and | worked closely with him in preparation of the Prime
Minister meeting.

He knows Governor Haley well.

Her security will not be armed on the plane.
Are you available to talk at 8:00AM EST?

Thank you,
Katherine
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